Decembex 29, 1976

Gus Franczyk

Commissioner of Parks
Department of Parks

511 City Hall

Buffalo, New York 14202

Dear Mr. Franczyk:

We are pleased by Major Makowski's acceptance of the
"Moon Tree" seedling for the City of Buffalo.

I have asked Bart Zeh of the Bureau of State and Private
Forestry to make the appropriate arrangements to get the seedling
to you. He will contact you scon on this matter.

We thank you for your interest and efforts in securing an
appropriate site for this tree.

Sincerely,

J. 0. Preston, Director
Division of Lands and Forests
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